Germany, December 6, 2015
Excmo. Sr. Presidente Santos,

I respectfully draw your attention to the case of the human rights defenders Danelly Estupiñán and Rocío del Pilar Segura who work alongside the afro-columbian community in the city of Buenaventura. Human rights defenders of this region are suffering from constant threats on their lifes from unknown persons, but it seems that paramilitary groups might be a responsible party in the present situation.
I am strongly concerned for the safety of Danelly Estupiñán, Rocío del Pilar Segura and other human rights defenders and community members in Buenaventura, especially in the La Inmaculada district. I urge you to take all measures deemed appropriate by Danelly Estupiñán and Rocío del Pilar Segura to guarantee their safety.
Moreover, I call on you to order full and impartial investigations into the threats against Danelly Estupiñán and Rocío del Pilar Segura, publish the results and bring those responsible to justice. 

Please take as well immediate and decisive action to dismantle paramilitary groups operating in the city and break any links with the security forces.

Yours sincerely,
 Germany, December 6, 2015
Estimado Sr. Ministro,

I respectfully draw your attention to the case of the human rights defenders Danelly Estupiñán and Rocío del Pilar Segura who work alongside the afro-columbian community in the city of Buenaventura. Human rights defenders of this region are suffering from constant threats on their lifes from unknown persons, but it seems that paramilitary groups might be a responsible party in the present situation.
I am strongly concerned for the safety of Danelly Estupiñán, Rocío del Pilar Segura and other human rights defenders and community members in Buenaventura, especially in the La Inmaculada district. I urge you to take all measures deemed appropriate by Danelly Estupiñán and Rocío del Pilar Segura to guarantee their safety.
Moreover, I call on you to order full and impartial investigations into the threats against Danelly Estupiñán and Rocío del Pilar Segura, publish the results and bring those responsible to justice. 

Please take as well immediate and decisive action to dismantle paramilitary groups operating in the city and break any links with the security forces.

Yours sincerely,

          Ort, 6.12.2015
Sehr geehrter Herr Botschafter,

zu Ihrer Information die Kopie eines Briefes, den ich heute abgeschickt habe.

Mit freundlichen Grüßen
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